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Field Offices
Ft. Morgan, Colo.
Phone 867-2946

Double Drum
Double Derrick
Units

Completions

Workovers

Servicing

Vernai, Utah
Phone 789-4702

December 30, 1974

Mr. Carl Ulvog

0i1 Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

P. 0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Ulvog:

Pursuant to your letter to us dated December 5, 1974,
please find accompanying summaries of our rig work on the
WS Ranch wells, Colfax County, New Mexico. Unfortunately,
the American Fuel Corporation's supervisors failed to put
pertinent well info on our rig time reports.

We would appreciate your advising us what disposition
you make regarding the wells on which we have mechanics
liens filed.

Very truly yours,

i‘/Ji‘w. GiBson
JWG/ ck 4

Enclosures



